
LOWER PRIMARY GAMES 2023



Hops and Skips, Hold and Slide, Carry and Side Steps, Bounce and Kick.

For a first-time Parent Volunteer this meant being

among very excitable and joyful lower primary girls

who were waiting for the sound of the whistle to

commence the games.

With such high level of energy at the different game

stations, the adults really can’t help but cheer, smile,

laugh along with the boisterous cheering of the girls.

It was awesome to also see Parent Volunteers in

action with the game demos, and a little bit of

animation that got the girls excited and giggly.



A wonderful, fun-filled experience that allowed a warm fellowship among the

adults. If there are any tips to go by, the adults need to arm themselves with

soothing lozenges (from the active use of our voices for cheering and laughter),

a couple of simple stretches to feel younger with the young ones and to see the

smile on your loved ones and to reward yourself with a giant-sized ice cold drink

after all the excitement and activities.

As parents we need a little break from our busy daily lives, make time for the 

ones that we love, live for the now and taking in every beautiful moment with 

the time spend together as a family. 

Moira Ann & Robin Lee
(Parents of Christina Lee, P1 Ixora)



Our CPC Members & Parent Volunteers


